
 

 

Windows Enterprise Announcement 

Annual Network Cleanup 
May 4, 2005 

 

The annual network cleanup process is scheduled for May 9. Part of this process is the 

deletion of all NetReg registrations for *.student.iastate.edu and *.visitor.iastate.edu 

domain names and the reassignment of IP numbers in the residence hall system. When 

the residence hall IP numbers are re-assigned, users will lose all network connectivity 
until they re-register through NetReg. 

In addition, there may be a few brief outages in NetReg, DHCP, and DNS service as 

these are reconfigured and restarted.  The WINS servers will also have all 

*.student.iastate.edu and off-campus addresses flushed. 

If you have questions, contact the Solution Center by phone at 515.296.6000, email at 
solution@iastate.edu, or in person at 195 Durham Center. 
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